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December 22nd. , 1926 •

':<v

Personal and confidential»

Dr. I. A. K&ckay,
Dean, Faculty of Arts, 
McGill University.

Dear Dean Ji&ckay:-
It has "been reported to me that 

there is some diversity of custom as to the ending 
of lectures. Apparently some lectures stopped last 
Saturday, whereas the calendar states that lectures 
continued until last night, Tuesday, the 21st.

You will appreciate that those 
who continue are put in rather an embarrassing 
position and I think it would be well that all lectures 
should stop as per the calendar.

Yours faithfully»

Principal.
Sent to all Deans.
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